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                From the Year Head’s Desk 

 

Term 3 Week 2         3 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to share with you some of the amazing activities that have been conducted 

for our Primary 5 students recently. In Concord, we aim to provide opportunities for our 

students to learn together, forge close relationships with peers, develop themselves 

holistically and create memorable experiences. Here are some of the highlights of the recent 

activities. 

 

1. Primary 5 Outdoor Adventure Camp 

The annual Primary 5 Outdoor Adventure Camp was successfully held from 30th May 2023 to 

1st June 2023. This camp has become an integral part of our school’s holistic education 

programme, where students will learn many important life skills such as teamwork, 

independence, relationship management, and resilience. Through various outdoor activities 

and challenges, our students learned how to work together, support one another, and 

overcome obstacles, fostering a strong sense of camaraderie and unity. 

In addition, during the camp, students will have experiences that will instil and create 

awareness in them the importance of conserving things like water and electricity. The 

students also have had an enriching camp, where they also get to experience ruggedness 

and spirit of adventure.  

We would like to express our gratitude to the dedicated teachers and facilitators who made 

this camp a memorable and enriching experience for our students. We look forward to 

witnessing the positive influence of the outdoor adventure camp on our students as they 

continue to grow and apply the valuable lessons learned.  
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We truly appreciate your support in encouraging your child to take part in the activities 

conducted for them. Together, we can create a vibrant school where students can come 

together to learn, grow and have fun. 

 

From the desk of: 

Mr Kumaran V (Year Head, Upper Primary) 

Miss Norishah Anwar (Assistant Year Head, Upper Primary) 


